
TYRONE STORMWATER 

NEWS UPDATE 

FALL 2020
B R A D K O N W I C K , E N V I R O N M E N T A L 

D E P A R T M E N T 

During Fall is a great time to 

manage vegetation in subdivision 

stormwater ponds.  Many 

residents don't realize their 

homeowner's association (HOA) 

can be responsible for 

maintaining the stormwater 

detention facilities in their 

subdivision. The most common 

item that needs attention with 

ponds is vegetative management, 

along with removal of trash and 

debris from the outlet structure, 

and erosion protection/

stabilization. This link briefly talks 

about some of these issues with 

stormwater ponds.  

https://georgiastormwaterservices.com/company-news/f/hoa-responsibilities-for-stormwater-facilities



